
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 3/26/2013 5:08:05 PM
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Symposium Questions

I don’t believe we have an email for Hersman as it seems the protocol is rather formal at 
NTSB. But could you pdf it to us? Perhaps Jim Hall could use it in outreach to her.

I saw Paul this afternoon and I know he’s uncomfortable with the CPUC inviting Sullenberger. 
It may be easiest for us to handle that. I’m copying Jane for counsel.

Thanks

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. [mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 4:56 PM 
To: Doll, Laura
Subject: Symposium Questions

Laura,

The letter of invitation for Chairman Hersman went out (hard copy). Do we also need to e-mail 
it? If so, would you happen to have her e-mail address?

I’m still waiting to hear back from Paul on Sullenberger letter. In case he wants to mail it, do 
you happen to have his mailing address?

Thanks,
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Liza

Elizaveta Malashenko

Acting Deputy Director

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone:415-703-2274

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.qov
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